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Alderney Members back Marina concept 
 
Alderney’s Policy and Finance Committee (P&F) has confirmed its support for the development of a 
marina and following a recent submission has invited a detailed proposal from Braye Harbour 
Developments. 

The developer is seeking a year's exclusivity as it progresses plans for a 400-berth marina at the 
eastern end of Braye Bay. This request will be examined by the General Services Committee (GSC) 
and the next meeting of P&F. 

It is hoped a remote question and answer session with the developers, open to the public, can be 
arranged in the Island Hall, followed by a further meeting between the developers, States 
Members, the Sailing Club and the Chamber of Commerce. 

GSC Chairman Graham McKinley said: “We look forward to seeing the detailed proposal and the 
financial estimates. For clarification and to quell rumours, to date the developer has not indicated 
that any financial contribution will be required from the States." 
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